
Library Board Meeting 

March 15, 2022 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Stan Crisel.  Those in attendance were 

Stan Crisel, Frieda Phillips, Vanessa Conner, JoLeah Tettleton, and Michael 

Sullivan.  Minutes were read by Vanessa Conner, motioned and approved.   

JoLeah discussed the application for the Technology Grant.  The library has 

submitted the grant and is awaiting approval.  JoLeah will be notified of results 

sometime in April.  The grant covers assistance to purchase 5 new computers for 

patron usage.   

On March 4, JoLeah completed training on Every Child Ready to Read. 

JoLeah is currently preparing letters to businesses and to the public for donations 

for the summer reading program.  The program will run from June 6-July 29.  The 

theme is:  Oceans of Possibilities.   

In other updates, a reminder was issued that a board meeting would not be 

scheduled for the month of April.  Next board meeting was set for May 10, 2022 

at 7 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned with motion and approval at 7:35 p.m. 


